
Eugene Country Dancers
Saturday Afternoon Dance

November 9, 2024
Santa Clara Grange, 295 Azalea Drive, Eugene

Park in front or behind the gate at the side of the building
Sign In: 12:30pm - 1:00pm

Introductory Lesson for Newcomers: 12:30pm - 12:55pm upon request

Dance: 1:00pm - 3:45pm (with short break)

Potluck: 3:45pm - 4:45pm

Dance Leaders: Rachel Pusey and Dilip Sequeira from Seattle

Musicians: Ruth Anne Fraley and Amey Herman

Sound: Bob Fraley

Sliding Scale Contributions: $15-$20 (but pay what you can, additional donations welcome) 
No partner needed, wear comfortable clothes and dance in non-marking, soft-soled shoes.
Please avoid wearing scented products as they are harmful to some of us.

Our Covid policy:
•	 Vaccinations and boosters are no longer required
•	 Masks are optional
•	 Please stay home if you test positive or feel sick and take care of yourself.
•	 Registration and waivers are still required to allow for tracking of reported cases. 

Notification will be anonymous.

Eugene Country Dancers
a branch of The Heather and The Rose 
English and Scottish Country Dancing

Questions:  
Theo at eugenecountrydancers2@gmail.com 
(Phone: 541-999-9900), 
or Ann at birdseed41@gmail.com
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